From: Hill, Shannon
To: Edward Saum

Cc: benavidez@google.com; Davis, Dev; Groen, Mary Anne; Peralez, Raul; The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo;

<u>Hughey, Rosalynn; Manford, Robert; Taber, Toni; City Clerk</u>

Subject: RE: Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan - Draft EIR Comments

Date: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 6:49:56 PM

Dear Edward Saum,

Thank you for your comments on the Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan (Google Project). You will be added to the public notification list for future notices for the project, and your comments will be included as part of the public record forwarded to the Planning Commission and City Council. The website for the project is located at the following link: www.sanjoseca.gov/googleproject.

The tentative schedule for Planning Commission and City Council consideration of the proposed project is Spring 2021.

Disclaimer - All comments and questions submitted through email or mail will be posted at <u>downtownwestadminrecord.com</u>. The City cannot guarantee that any personal identifying information will be removed from public records.

Best regards,

Shannon Hill, Planner

Planning, Building & Code Enforcement | Environmental Review Section City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov | (408) 535 - 7872

From: Edward Saum <edward@saumdesignconsulting.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 2:13 PM

To: Hill, Shannon < Shannon. Hill@sanjoseca.gov>

Cc: benavidez@google.com; Davis, Dev <dev.davis@sanjoseca.gov>; Groen, Mary Anne <maryanne.groen@sanjoseca.gov>; Peralez, Raul <Raul.Peralez@sanjoseca.gov>; The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; Hughey, Rosalynn <Rosalynn.Hughey@sanjoseca.gov>; Manford, Robert <Robert.Manford@sanjoseca.gov>; Taber, Toni <toni.taber@sanjoseca.gov>; City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan - Draft EIR Comments

[External Email]

Attached please find the comment letter from the Shasta / Hanchett Park Neighborhood Association (S/HPNA) regarding the Draft Environmental Impact Report for Downtown West.

Please confirm receipt of this email by return email.



Edward Saum

Vice President + Director for Planning and Land Use
Shasta / Hanchett Park Neighborhood Association
408.728.8460 | edward@saumdesignconsulting.com

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.